
Dear Fellow RCCFO Members,  
 
I am grateful for the opportunity to run for the Member at Large board position. I 
have been officiating for approximately 11-12 years and have had the pleasure of 
working with so many of you during my tenure with RCCFO. I plan to continue 
officiating for many years to come.  
 
My goal in running for Member at Large is help to the organization. My skill set is 
unique. Currently, I am the Director of Operations at Rochester Prep High School 
(first year with our own football team last year). In my role as a high school 
administrator, I manage our budget, own leader and staff communication, plan 
food service and school systems, support athletics by managing our athletic 
director, and much more. In the future, my hope is to humbly serve as our 
chapter’s secretary – my professional skill set would be perfect for the position. In 
order to obtain that goal, becoming a Member at Large would be the logical first 
step, and I would be grateful to serve all of you in that capacity.  
 
Anyone that has worked with me in recent years knows that on the field I am the 
ultimate hustler and collaborator. I am always moving and hustling and working 
to communicate effectively as a crew. I love coaching and working with kids, and 
the official-to-official relationships that we have is what brings me back to RCCFO 
each year.  
 
I would be grateful to earn your vote for Member at Large. Thanks in advance for 
your support! I appreciate your consideration.  
 
My best, 
Jeff Allen 


